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Craig, Sondra

From: Tami Nururdin <realtortami@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 1:36 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Large Item Pick Up

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 

Hello 
 
I am glad to see the City Of La Crosse finds the value of bringing back 
Large Item Pick Up! We really missed it this past year after moving back 
to La Crosse.   I know many residents including our tenants and MANY 
of my clients (homeowners I've worked with to help them buy 
their homes) will appreciate having it back. I think it would make most 
sense to have Large Item Pick up from the end of May to the 
beginning of June. As a resident of La Crosse, a Realtor serving La 
Crosse, a landlord, a volunteer of several non profits and an active 
member in our community, I work with many people making a move in 
La Crosse. 
 
It would be beneficial to homeowners that have done Spring cleaning.  
 
It would be great for many tenants & homeowners that wait to make a 
move until the end of the school year so they don't have to uproot 
their children in the school year.  
 
It would be beneficial to all the wonderful college kids that choose to go 
to school at one of our 3 great colleges. The students make up a large 
part of our population as residents in La Crosse and typically have 
leases that end mid May. Many of them don't have a way to haul large 
furniture at move out time. 
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I appreciate you taking into consideration bringing back Large Item Pick 
Up and carefully considering the dates of mid May to June for a Large 
Item Pick Up Date that would help the people of La Crosse. 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
 

Tami Nururdin 

1303 Avon ST La Crosse 

Call or Text: 608-498-8499  

  


